N.B. For the letter of objection to be recognised correctly you must vary points of interest, font styles or sizes and colours, i.e. black or blue. An exact replica of this letter together with all of the other exact replicas will be counted only as ONE OBJECTION, so choose your own words and the order in which various points are stated together with some of your own concerns. The letter below is for your guidance only.

(Your Name and Address)        xxxxxxxx 

xxxxxx

                                                                                                                           Groby 

                                                                                                                           Leicester

                                                                                                                           LE6 0XX

                                                                                                                           xxth  May 2012


FAO 
Anne Lynch


Planning Department


Hinckley & Bosworth Borough Council


Argents Mead


Hinckley


Leicestershire LE10 1BZ

Dear Ms Lynch,

Planning Application 12/00250/FUL – Land Next to Groby Cemetery.

I/We wish to object to any additional new houses being built on this land in Ratby next to Groby Cemetery.

I/We wish to object on the grounds that this development both intrudes on the protected Rothley Brook Green Wedge and also does not meet the requirements of sustainability as required under the 2012 Localism Act. The villages of Ratby and Groby simply cannot sustain the influx of any more residents.

· This proposed development is in the Rothley Brook Green Wedge where two planning inspectors have previously refused similar applications by putting significant weight on this ground.

· There are already significant waiting lists at all of the Primary Schools in both villages. This development can only put unsustainable pressure on our already oversubscribed schools. This may well be exacerbated by the impending Academy status of some of our local schools and college in this coming (Oct 2012) school year.

· More than half of Groby and Ratby residents already have to travel to neighbouring villages for GP and dental facilities, also there are no NHS dental facilities available  in either village even for children.

· Any development of the site would destroy a valuable ecological environment and wildlife habitat which has a history of bats, badgers and newts that has been established on the site over a 30 period of non use. There is insufficient allowance being made for the badger and aquatic inhabitants of the area. 

I/We consider that this application is ill advised and should not be allowed to commence . 

Yours faithfully,                                                                                                          
